
  MonStar Weekly   
Mrs. Martin’s 1st Grade Class – August 30, 2017

  

 

Dates to Remember 
Aug 31 – Behavior Town Hall @ 6pm  

Sept 14 – Open House/Back to School Night 

@ 6pm 

 

What are we learning? 
 

Language Arts 
Setting Up Readers Workshop 

Reading Strategies 
Setting Up Writer’s Workshop 

Narrative Writing 
 

 
 

MATH 
Number Sense to 20 

Problem Solving 

Building Numbers through 
Games 

 

 

Science 
Science Tools 

Science Safety 
 

 
 

Link of the Week 
 

Counselors are looking for parent feedback about 
their careers. Click on this link to share about your 

career with our amazing counseling staff! 

 
 

 

 

 

Announcements 
 

Homework – First grade requires at least 15 
minutes of reading each evening. Reading logs 
will go home at the beginning of each month 
except September. Other than that, enjoy time 
together!  We work hard here every day, so you 
can play hard at home.  Go for a walk, cook 
dinner together, make a card for a neighbor, or 
solve math problems you make up – make 
memories! 

Snacks – We have snack time every morning, 
so please send a healthy “brain food” snack 
(i.e. cheese crackers, fruit, dry cereal, pretzels, 
etc.) with your child daily. Please refrain from 
sending sweets or anything needing heating up 
or refrigeration. We are currently on our 
second box of saltine crackers as emergency 
snack. Any donations of dry cereal, cheese 
crackers, fruit snacks or pretzels would be 
greatly appreciated.  

Social Contract – As a part of a school-wide 
initiative, our class is working on creating our 
very own classroom contact. We will collaborate 
and create a list of expectations we have for 
ourselves in our classroom, including 
expectations for the teachers/leaders of the 
classroom. I will post a photo on our class blog 
when we finish! 

Open House/Back to School Night – is 
coming soon! I will explain procedures, 
expectations and other good 1st grade 
information including great ways to support 
your young reader at home. This will also be a 
great time to sign up for PTA and schedule our 
fall conference. I hope to see everyone there! 

 

 
 

Mrs. Martin’s Contact Info 

Classroom Phone: 512.428.3828   E-mail:Elizabeth_Martin@roundrockisd.org 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1rXZ281Spi3w-btP_-a9KOFdKsjsQeg__J5BDxX4kpZg/edit?usp=sharing


Website: www.mrs-martin.weebly.com Twitter: @MrsLizMartin 

http://www.mrs-martin.weebly.com/

